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Upcoming Club Program 
 

 To see upcoming guest speakers, use this link - http://www.claytonrotaryclub.org.au/program1.htm 

Last Meeting & Notes  
 

Last Meeting (11th April): 
 
Apologies = Ed Allchin, John Goldspink, Heather Norling, Val Manuelpillai, Glenys 
Pattison, Bronwen Lamond, Warren Fricke, Bill Sides, Dianne Sides, Jim Cochrane, Jean 
Cochrane and Tom Portelli. 
Make Ups = Bill & Dianne Sides (ROMAC). 
Leave of Absence = Heather Norling. 
Visitors = Gaye Barnes. 
 
This week our guest speaker was PDG John Barnes who is also currently a member of our 
club.  John gave us an update and presented a powerpoint on the project in Fiji where the 
Rotary Club of Taveuni and the Rotary Club of Boronia have adopted five damaged 
schools to rebuild and restore after they were damaged by Cyclone Winston. 
 
There is also an opportunity for our club to be involved as a support by providing some 
funds to the Rotary Club of Taveuni who wish to buy a BBQ, equipment and stock so that 
they can perform sausage sizzles to raise even more funds ongoing towards this project to 
repair the damaged schools. 
 
Please note that until further notice our meetings will be held at the Clayton RSL.  

 
Meeting Notes:  
 

ü Lesley Zuccaro informed the club that there is an opportunity to hold a sausage 
sizzle at the Oakleigh Market. This idea will be discussed at the board meeting 
on the 18th April. 

ü Ralph Zuccaro advised that the club meeting on Monday 2nd May will be moved 
to Thursday 5th May so members can attend the Charity Garden Auction & Pre 
Mother’s Day Dinner (Full details in this bulletin). 

Date Speaker Chairperson Desk Visitors 

18th April Board Meeting Glenys Pattison All Members All Members 

25th April No Meeting – 
Anzac Day 

   

2nd May Meeting moved to 
the 5th May so 
members can 
attend the Charity 
Auction  

Glenys Pattison All Members All Members 

http://www.claytonrotaryclub.org.au/index.htm
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRwwAA&url=http://www.bestclubsupplies.com/&ei=RTOVVdmMMsOv-AHLpLnYCQ&psig=AFQjCNHyV9WEJug4kz_Cy8cqWpSvGMEKmg&ust=1435927749901850
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Rotary Four Way 
Test 

"Of the things we think, say or 
do: 
 
1. Is it the Truth? 
2. Is it Fair to all concerned? 
3. Will it build goodwill and 
better friendships? 
4. Will it be beneficial to all 
concerned?" 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ü Michael Ellinger reminded the members that the Monash Rotaract Club now 
meet at the Waverley RSL (upstairs in the Sunset Room) at 161 Coleman 
Parade, Glen Waverley. The meetings are on the 1st & 3rd Wednesdays of the 
month at 7:30pm for a 7:45pm start. 

ü Lesley Zuccaro reminded the members that on Sunday 19th June there will be a 
luncheon to join Rotary International President Nominee Ian Riseley and Juliet to 
wish them well as they embark on Ian’s lead up year before coming President of 
Rotary International 2017-2018. If you would like to attend please contact Lesley. 
(Full details in this bulletin). 

ü Ralph Zuccaro informed the members that the club changeover has been 
planned for Monday 27th June with the venue still to be confirmed. 

 

Foundation Facts 
 

 
 
Did you know that giving to Polio Plus attracts Paul Harris Recognition points? 
 

Important Club Dates                          
 
Thursday 5/05/16 ï The Charity Garden Auction and Dinner in the main hall at Oakleigh-
Carnegie RSL. 
 
Thursday 19/05/16 ï Mike Donson talk on Memories of an AFL boundary umpire at 
Oakleigh-Carnegie RSL. 
 
Monday 27/06/16 ï Club Changeover – Venue TBA. 

 

District 9810 News 
 

Thu  28  April                                                                  5:45 pm for 6:00 pm  

 

The Rotary Club of Noble Park and the Rotary Club of 
Springvale City 

are hosting a 

 

Be informed of what professional support is available in your community for 

anyone impacted by Domestic Violence. Be truly inspired by Stacy Currie's 
personal domestic violence journey and her determination to be a survivor.   

 
Dandenong Basketball Stadium  

270 Stud Road, Dandenong  
 

$30 per person 

Buffet Dinner served from 6:00 pm  
Guest Speakers 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

Full Details & Bookings  click here  

 

http://www.claytonrotaryclub.org.au/index.htm
http://www.9810rotary.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2016/04/Domestic-Violence-Forum.pdf
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THE OBJECT OF 
ROTARY 

1.  The development of 
acquaintance as an 
opportunity for service;  
 
2.  High ethical standards in 
business and professions; the 
recognition of the worthiness 
of all useful occupations, and 
the dignifying of each 
Rotarian's occupation as an 
opportunity to serve society;  
 
3.  The application of the 
ideal of service in each 
Rotarian's personal, 
business, and community life;  
 
4.  The advancement of 
international understanding, 
goodwill, and peace through 
a world fellowship of business 
and professional persons 
united in the ideal of service. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Rotaract Club of Monash 
 

 
 

Club Meeting Details: 
 
The Club meets on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of the Month at 7:30pm for a 7:45pm start 
(Optional social dinner at 6:30, please order your meal by 7pm to ensure you can be there 
for the start of the meeting) at Waverley RSL (Upstairs in the Sunset Room) 
161 Coleman Parade, Glen Waverley.  
 

Upcoming Rotaract Events: 
 
 

Rotaract Roster: 
 

Date Rotarian to Visit 

20th April Sam Oddo 

4th May Glenys Pattison 

 
If you cannot attend on the night you are rostered,  please organise a replacement to 
take your place. 

Upcoming Events in Monash 
 

Lest we forget - ANZAC Day 2016 
 
Sunday 24 April 2016 at 10:15 am 
Monday 25 April 2016 at 6:00 am 
 

 
 

Photo: Group portrait of unidentified seamen on board HMAS Sydney, 9 November 1914. 
 

http://www.claytonrotaryclub.org.au/index.htm
http://issuu.com/rotaractaustralia/docs/rotaraction_au_edition_11.5/1
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Special 
Announcements 

27 th  April ï John & 

Gaye Barnes Wedding 
Anniversary.  

29 th  April ï Jon & 
Phuong Breisch 
Wedding Anniversary.  

6 th  May ï Heather 
Norling Birthday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monash residents are encouraged to attend local services to commemorate ANZAC Day. 

People are encouraged to pay their respects for all Australians who served and died in war 
and operational service. These ceremonies are organised by local Returned Services 
League (RSL) branches: 

Ceremony on Sunday 24 April at 10.15am: 

 Glen Waverley Cenotaph, Kingsway 
(behind Glen Waverley Library) 

Ceremonies on Monday 25 April at 6am: 

 Clayton Cenotaph, Clayton Rd 
(in the “Remembrance Gardens” of the Clayton Hall) 

 Original Glen Waverley Cenotaph in front of Central Reserve, Springvale Rd 

 Oakleigh Cenotaph, corner of Drummond St and Atherton Rd 
 

Upcoming Events in Kingston 
 

Kingston Harvest Festival 
 
Saturday 7 May 2016 
Bicentennial Park, Chelsea 
11:00 am to 10:00 pm 
 
Join us under the big top for a day of Australia’s top country, bluegrass and rockabilly 
artists headlined by the four Findlay sisters, aka Victorian rockers Stonefield. Celebrating 
its 10th year, Harvest Festival has something for the whole family including non-stop music, 
fresh food, sustainable workshops in the Green Hub, market stalls, delicious locally 
produced food, licensed bar and amusement rides.  
New venue! Join us on Saturday 7 May at Bicentennial Park, Chelsea from 11am-10pm. In 
2016, Kingston's Harvest Festival will take place in Chelsea due to the construction of the 
Carrum Family and Children's Centre at its usual location of Roy Dore Reserve. 
 
For further information, please contact the Festivals and Events Team on 
events@kingston.vic.gov.au or call 1300 653 356 
 

 

Where other Clubs Meet 
 
A Rotarian can attend the weekly meeting of any Rotary club around the world. This is a 
“make-up” and counts as attendance credit when you are not able to attend a meeting of 
your own club.  
 
Details for all District 9810 clubs can be obtained in the district directory or website 
www.9810rotary.org.au Details for clubs around the world are available in the RI Directory 
(held by the club secretary) and on the RI website (www.rotary.org) 
 

Reminders 
 
Please ensure that the club is aware if you will be missing a meeting. Contact Lesley 
Zuccaro on 0438 505 286 or at info@claytonrotaryclub.org.au by 4 pm on the day of 
the meeting, if you are not going to be present.  
 
Contributions for inclusion into the Bulletin should be passed to michaele@netspace.net.au  
by Thursday evening of each week. 
 
Please remember if you cannot perform your rostered job, it is your duty to find a 
replacement to take your place. 
 
Note: - Visit our new facebook page at: - https://www.facebook.com/Clayton-Rotary-1571452466502723/ 

 

http://www.claytonrotaryclub.org.au/index.htm
mailto:events@kingston.vic.gov.au
http://www.9810rotary.org.au/
http://www.rotary.org/
mailto:info@claytonrotaryclub.org.au
mailto:michaele@netspace.net.au
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Joke of the Week 
 

A touching story on how men think... 
 
As she sat by him, he whispered, his eyes full of tears, 
  
"You have been with me all through the bad times.  
 
When I got fired, you were there to support me.  
 
When my business failed, you were there.  
 
When I got shot, you were by my side.  
 
When we lost the house, you stayed right here.  
 
When my health started failing, you were still by my side...  
 
You know what Martha?"  
 
"What dear?" she gently asked, smiling as her heart began to fill with warmth.  
 
"I'm beginning to think you're bad luck." 
 

Rotary International News 
 

Institute equips regional leaders to advance Rotaryôs story 
 
By Arnold R. Grahl 
Rotary News 
16-Mar-2016  

 

 
 
Regional leaders from around the globe gathered at Rotary World Headquarters for a four-day training institute in 
early March.  

Regional leaders from around the globe gathered at Rotary World Headquarters in 
Evanston in early March for training they will use to inspire members in their respective 
areas. 

http://www.claytonrotaryclub.org.au/index.htm
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Several participants - most of whom will begin their term on 1 July - noted that the true 
measure of the institute's success will be how well the information they learned is 
transmitted to Rotary members. 

"We have to realize that training doesn't stop at the district level," said Michael Boyer, a 
Rotary public image coordinator from Pismo Beach, California, USA. "We train people 
really well to be governors and club presidents but we have to realize that we also have to 
train our members in how to talk about Rotary." 

Boyer said his goal is to ensure that members can discuss Rotary's brand in a clear and 
compelling way. "We have to make our club presidents understand they can't just stand in 
front of their club and say, 'Go invite members.' They actually have to train members in how 
to ask and what to say," he said. 

A major goal of the four-day regional leaders training institute was to equip these leaders -- 
regional Rotary Foundation coordinators, Rotary coordinators, Rotary public image 
coordinators, and endowment/major gifts advisers -- to help club and district leaders 
strengthen club membership, focus and foster Rotary's humanitarian service, and enhance 
the organization's public image. 

Many participants were impressed to learn about new tools available on Rotary.org, which 
they practiced using during multiple workshops. 

"I have used Rotary.org for years but I have realized these past couple of days how much 
more advanced it has become," said Alasdair Seale, an endowment/major gifts adviser 
from Edinburgh, Scotland. "I didn't realize, for example, that there are alumni reports that 
include Group Student Exchange students, vocational training teams, Ambassadorial 
Scholars, and Rotaractors. They are all clearly a target for membership." 

Patrick Coleman, a regional Rotary Foundation coordinator from Luanshya, Zambia, said 
members need to be encouraged to use Rotary.org. 

"(What we are learning) is very exciting because we are bringing Rotary into the 21st 
century," Coleman said. "We have members who brag about being born before the age of 
computers. But that's a bit like saying, 'I was born before cellphones so I am not going to 
use one.' We're here, we need to use these tools." 

Sherri Muniz, a Rotary coordinator from San Antonio, Texas, said the value of the institute 
for her was being able to share ideas. 

"The program itself is designed to teach us teamwork," Muniz said. "But we are building 
connections with people who have success stories, with people who have similar 
challenges, and those connections will last us far beyond the end of the institute." 

 

http://www.claytonrotaryclub.org.au/index.htm
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